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Changing Room and Showering Policy

Actonians CC (The Club) is committed to ensuring that all children (i.e. all persons under the age of 18) participating in cricket have a safe and positive experience.
This policy applies to adults and children when required to share changing facilities.
· The Club must obtain written consent from parents/carers that their child/children can share changing facilities, if required.
· Adults and children must not change or shower at the same time using the same facility.
· Mixed gender teams must have access to male and female changing rooms and showers.
· Mobile phones or other similar devices must not be used in the changing rooms or showers.
· No pressure should be placed on children to change or shower at the Club. This can be done at home if necessary.
· If children play Open Age cricket, they and their parents must be informed of the Club's policy on changing and showering.
· Any concerns regarding the above must be raised with the Club Welfare Officer.
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